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Mister President,

Germany welcomes the delegation of Costa Rica and commends the country´s strong commitment to human rights as well as its constructive engagement with human rights mechanisms, including the UPR. 

Besides many other advances in the reporting period, we welcome Costa Rica´s efforts to address persisting human rights challenges associated with the large inflow of migrants and refugees passing through and finding refuge in the country. We also welcome that the authorities have started to take steps to further improve their relations with indigenous communities.

Germany recommends to:

· Continue and expand efforts to protect the rights of migrants, refugees and persons belonging to indigenous communities.
· Continue investing in education, especially in programs benefitting vulnerable children and teenagers, committing more resources to education. 
· Considering Costa Rica´s historically strong track record on freedom of the press, ensure that government representatives refrain from verbal intimidation of media representatives and individual journalists.

Thank you.



